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A recent article (11/30/2015) in the Jerusalem Post asks “Should Your Child Go

To A College Whose Faculty Supports The Anti-Semitic Boycott Against Israel?” I

take it “A Significant Number of Whose faculty.  .  .” would make an already

long headline too long, so I will accept “Whose Faculty.  .  .  .”  I have no

offspring still young enough to be choosing a college, but had I it would not be

easy to find a reputable college free of the disgrace of the BDS movement

(boycott, divestment, sanctions). But since I have spent most of my professional

career attached to one of the institutions the article mentions, The City

University of New York, third in BDS members behind NYU and Princeton, the

question has a certain resonance for me.  more>>>
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